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Key messages 

COVID-19 and Partner engagement
Most Trove Collaborative Services (TCS) are internet-based, so can

be accessed remotely. There have been a number of changes to the

way services are delivered and communicated as a result of COVID-

19, including:

increased communication and frequency of online webinars;

increased data improvement projects possible with the

slowdown in database acitivity;

providing support exclusively via online enquiry forms and

email (i.e. no phone service).

In November 2019, Trove Partners elected six representatives to

the Trove Strategic Advisory Committee (TSAC) from across the

Partner community.  Suzie Gately (City of Newcastle) and Anna

Raunik (State Library of Queensland) have now joined the

Committee as NLA appointed members.  
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Trove redesign launch plan
Redesigned Trove will be launched on 26 June and the Committee

considered the launch plan.

Additional features specifically directed at the Partner community

include curated Collection Features to appear on Trove, a Partner

Learning Hub and a Partner dashboard with collection analysis insights.

In preparation for launch, TCS has developed the 'Take 20 with

Trove' webinar series.  These short 20 minute webinars highlight

features in the new interface and provide Partners the opportunity

to ask questions about redesigned Trove.

At the inaugural meeting, the Committee discussed the roles,

responsibilities and functioning of the Committee. A number of

more frequent and shorter meetings are scheduled in the next

couple of months to replace the face-to-face format not possible

due to COVID-19.


